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PRESS RELEASE 
Monday 25th February 2019

Yellow Fish Workshop

Last Wednesday an excited group of children joined the Our Stour project to learn about the rivers of Ashford and how they can make a difference in preventing pollution of watercourses. The activity filled morning saw the group discussing which waste items can be recycled or not and then  putting this into action by completing a litter pick on the way to Singleton Lake. At the Lake the group then learnt about the importance of not feeding bread to ducks and serving the waterfowl residents a lovely buffet of fresh food including lettuce, sweetcorn and peas.

The ‘Unflushables’ team from Southern Water provided a fascinating talk about the impact flushing the wrong things can have on our drainage system and all attendees went away knowing the importance of only flushing the 3 P’s down the toilet; Pee, Poo and Paper!! To round the day off all of the children got to create their own yellow fish and river bank.
Our Stour Officer Lauren Baker said “It was great to engage the younger generation in the issue of pollution and to see them so keen to make a difference to the riparian habitat on the doorstep. We hope they will go away and pass on everything they have learnt to their friends and family. To tackle the issue of pollution on our waterways we need as much support as possible!”
A community litter pick has also be planned for Tuesday 9th April in the heart of Ashford as part of Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership’s Our Stour project. For further details please contact Kentish Stour on 03000410900 or email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk 

Mobile contact: 07921038049 Lauren Baker- Our Stour Officer

Further Information

Our Stour

The project will bring real benefits for river environments and wildlife, in and around Ashford, Canterbury, Sandwich, Herne Bay and Whitstable. The involvement of local communities is at the heart of Our Stour – we want local people to help us make a difference.

Volunteers in the project will get involved in hands-on conservation, working to improve habitats and look after riverside land. There will be many  opportunities for training towards new skills. Film making and photography will help people discover and tell others about the waterways on their doorstep, while free educational activities for kids and adults will gather new data about rivers.

The project benefitted from a £85,500 grant from the Heritage Lottery Fund and has also received financial contributions from Kent County Council, Environment Agency, Southern Water, Affinity Water, Ashford Borough Council and Canterbury City Council.

About the KSCP

The Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership is working to conserve, enhance and promote the countryside and urban green space of the Stour Valley. The Partnership works closely with local communities and landowners to promote both landscape and nature conservation and develop opportunities for interpretation, education, community development and countryside access. It operates as a working partnership of sponsoring organisations, Partnership staff and local people. We work with landowners, community groups and site managers to conserve and enable access to a large number of wildlife sites and green spaces. Our activities are funded by a partnership of local authorities, including Kent County Council who administer the Partnership. Website: www.kentishstour.org.uk
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